
  
P&C Meeting Notice 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Parents & Citizens Association (P&C) will hold a General Meeting on Tuesday 26st Nov 2019 at 9.15am 
in the staff room. 
 
During the meeting we will be discussing a few updates and potential changes to: 

• Community language 
• ICAS 
• Canteen – Online ordering  
• Donation to school: 3D printers and breakfast club program 

 
We will also do our annual end of year trivia hosted by Mr Steed, and cupcake prizes, so please come 
along for a fun end of year final P&C meeting. Hope to see you there  
 
Please email the P&C at pchurstville@hotmail.com if you would like to raise a topic but aren’t able to attend  
the meeting. 
 
Regards 
P&C Association 
Nov 2019 
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